
CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM
State of Wisconsin

DATE: August 15, 2016 FILE REF: 02-59-000198

TO: Tauren Beggs (DNR Project Manager)

FROM; Warren Hohn (Environmental Consultant)

SUBIECT: Update on Groundwater Monitoring

Hohn called Beggs to provide him with an update on groundwater monitoring in response to Beggs'
status update request email sent on August 15, 2016. All seven monitoring wells on-site were sampled in

July 2016, The groundwater table was fairly high with the abundance of rain they have gotten in Aniwa.
Hohn secured the purge water drum storage shed, so it will no longer tip over. Hohn talked to the

adjacent property owner to get a well water sample and the owner stated the water treatment system was

not working. The owner was not able to get in contact with Culligan to discuss the problem. Beggs
stated the Town needs to follow up on this since they are responsible for making sure the system
continues to run effectively. Beggs will need to follow up with the Town.


